

## Department of Education

REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

PECELVED

Date: 03-21-222

By: 2:100

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

March 21, 2022

**DIVISION MEMORANDUM** 

No. 372, s.2022

#### SCHOOL LIBRARY AND LIBRARY HUB COLLECTION SURVEY

To: Rebecca C. Sagot, Ed D, CESO VI, Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Eduard C. Amoguis, Ed D, Chief Education Program Supervisor-CID Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads (Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools)
All Others Concerned

- 1. In reference to the letter from Atty. Ariz Delson Acay D. Cawilan, Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Director IV, Bureau of Learning Resources (BLR), this Office informs the field of the conduct of the School Library and Library Hub Collection Survey.
- 2. Data gathered will be used by the BLR for planning purposes on the provision of Supplementary Learning Resources (SLRs) to School Libraries and Library Hubs.
- 3. In this vein, this Office advises the Library Hub and the Schools through the Librarian and School Library In-Charge to facilitate the survey through accessing the links given below:
  - School Library Collection Survey: (https://bit.ly/22CSLCS)
  - Library Hub Collection Survey: (https://bit.ly/3pT4cMD)
- 4. Deadline of submission of the survey responses will be on or before March 31, 2022.
- 5. For any query or clarification, please contact Ms. Charline V. Udani, Division Librarian, at 09461892195, or send an email through charline.udani@deped.gov.ph.
- 6. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned is desired.

**DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V** Schools Division Superintendent





Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte

Telephone Number: (084) 216 0188

Website: www.depeddavnor.ph | Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte





### Republic of the Philippines

# Department of Education

### Office of the Regional Director

### MEMORANDUM

To

Schools Division Superintendents

Subject:

SCHOOL LIBRARY AND LIBRARY HUB COLLECTION SURVEY

Date :

March 16, 2022

In reference to the letter from Atty. Ariz Delson Acay D. Cawilan, Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Director IV, Bureau of Learning Resources (BLR), this Office informs the field of the conduct of the School Library and Library Hub Collection Survey.

Data gathered will be used by the BLR for planning purposes on the provision of Supplementary Learning Resources (SLRs) to school Libraries and Library Hubs.

In this vein, this Office advises the Schools Division Offices (SDOs) through the Learning Resource Management Section (LRMS) to facilitate the survey through accessing the the links given below:

- School Library Collection Survey: (https://bit.ly/22CSLCS)
- Library Hub Collection Survey: (https://bit.ly/3pT4cMD)

Deadline of submission of the survey responses will be on or before March 31, 2022.

For any query or clarification, please contact Ms. Maria Edith C. Ibanez, Regional Librarian, at 09423554432, or send an email through mariaedith.ibanez@deped.gov.ph.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ALLAN G. FARNAZO Director IV

ROC12/aca

PECOADS SECTION

RECOADS SECTION

3-18.27 1:V9



Address: F. Torres St., Davao City (8000) Telephone Nos.: (082) 291-1665; (082) 221-6147





Republic of the Philippines

## Department of Coucation

BUREAU OF LEARNING RESOURCES

9 1:27

Office of the Director

March 14, 2022

ALLAN G. FARNAZO Regional Director DepEd Region XI Torres St., Davas City

Attention; CLMD Chief and Regional Learning Resource Supervisor

Paris City Commission

The Bureau of Learning Resources (BLR) is gathering data for planning purposes on the provision of learning resources. One of our targets is to provide supplementary learning resources (SLRs) to school libraries and library hubs.

In this regard, this Office is seeking assistance in harvesting data on the status of school libraries and library hubs in your region by conducting a survey through purposise random sampling. Attached are the instructions for the survey on the library collection and a copy of the survey questions to be accomplished.

We will appreciate receiving the survey responses on or before March 31, 2022. The survey form can be accessed through the following links.

- 1. School Library Collection Survey: (https://bit.ly/22CSLCS)
- 2. Library Hub Collection Survey: (https://bit.ly/3pT4eMD)

For any query or clarification, please contact Mr. Marlon G. Ompoc, Librarian II of BLR-Quality Assurance Division, at telephone numbers [02] 8631-9294 and 8634-1054. Mr. Ompoc can also be reached through his email marlon ompocedeped gov ph.

Thank you in anticipation of your positive response to this request and for your continuous support to BLR activities.

Very truly yours,

Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Director IV

My

Attended of the last

LAQAD-03-2022-125

Ore of DMCs: Ground, Sentace Suiting, Dept of Compter, Merces Avenue, Pysig Chy. Telephone Nov. (10) 8014-1072-3014-0001, 8614-1014. Cruel Address for utdelegate gav-pr. for indiditional gen-ph, tel Equilibrium (gen-ph



EAN, Office Existent European Scalar, Jahre, Cells City Separate Nov. Pt. 27 (192) 220 7534 (162) 230 7948. Children Nov. 2527 512 5550. Ernal Adirect Sci. (Separate) ger ph